
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 3/27/2014 2:59:10 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: any comments on that draft PHMSA letter? 

Thank you! 

From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. [mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2014 2:59 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Cc: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Subject: Re: any comments on that draft PHMSA letter? 

Hi, 

You should get an email from Mike tomorrow morning at the latest. If you don't, remind 
and I'll approve it. 

Liza 

On Mar 27, 2014, at 1:55 PM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pg e.com> wrote: 

We're hoping to get it out tomorrow. 

Thanks! 

Laura 
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Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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